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Date: 1/1/2022 

To:  Cleveland Arts and Social Sciences Academy Board of Directors 
 
RE:  Verified Acts of Bullying/Harassment 
 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
There has been 0 verified acts of bullying/harassment or intimidation to report during the first 
half of the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
As per our policy, any allegations are investigated by administration and the information retained 
in a disciplinary file for future reference.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
A Cory McDaniel 
Principal 
Cleveland Arts and Social Sciences Academy 
 

 


